STATE OF MAINE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION



PATRICIA W. AHO ACTING COMMISSIONER

Memorandum

MW I May

To:

Pattie Aho, Acting Commissioner MEDEP

From:

Mark Margerum, Bureau of Land and Water Quality

Date:

July 8, 2011

Re:

1989-1990 Water Reclass BEP Documents

I have searched the Board of Environmental Protection (BEP) records which have been preserved at the Maine State Archives for materials relating to the 1989-1990 water quality reclassification process. In those records I found and copied the following attached documents:

BEP Minutes from November 29, 1989: At this meeting the BEP was presented the DEP Staff Reclass Proposal dated November 1, 1989.

Staff Reclass Proposal dated November 1, 1989.

BEP Minutes from December 13, 1989: At this meeting the BEP took final action on the reclass proposal.

Public comments and other documents related to the reclass proposal and included in the December 13 BEP record.

I have not found any copies of earlier public comments, staff materials or transcripts of any public hearings which may have lead up to the November 1, 1989, staff proposal.